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TRAINEE / VISITOR COVID-19 SELF-DECLARATION  

The health and safety of ERGT’s trainees, visitors, staff and partners is always our highest 

priority. If you are booked to attend training or visit ERGT in the coming days; it is a 

requirement that all persons review the following questions before arriving at one of our 

facilities.  

If the answer is YES to any of the below questions, please DO NOT ARRIVE at our 

centre, instead please contact us at 1300 374 828, and we will find a solution to meet your 

essential training.  

1. In the past 14 days, have you have travelled internationally? 
 

If you have travelled from another Australian State or Territory to Western Australia or Northern Territory 

after 1.30 pm (WST) Tuesday, March 24, you will be required to self-isolate for 14 days. This applies to 

all travellers, including Australian citizens. Does this apply to you? IF YOU ANSWER YES TO THIS 

QUESTION, YOU WILL BE REQUIRED TO HAVE A LETTER FROM YOUR EMPLOYER STATING 

YOU ARE AN ESSENTIAL WORKER TO CONTINUE TRAINING.  

 
2. Have you have been in contact with someone who either has been suspected or has a 

confirmed case of the (Coronavirus) COVID-19 in the last 14 days?  

NB: Contact means provided care for or had another similarly close physical contact 

with the person, stayed (e.g. lived with, visited) at the same place as the person, or 

having had direct contact with respiratory secretions and body fluids of the person.  

3. Do you have any of the common symptoms of COVID-19: fever, high temperature, tiredness, 

respiratory difficulty and dry cough?  

Some patients may have aches and pains, nasal congestion, runny nose, sore throat 

or diarrhea.  

 

Thank you for your support.  


